
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING -    30 November 2023 
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chair of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner:  Cllr Shahania Choudhury 
   
Asked of: Councillor Anjana Patel, Portfolio Holder for 

Highways, Infrastructure and Community Safety 
 
Question 1:   
“I have had many residents over a long period complaining about anti-social 
behaviour and fly tipping in Wealdstone. Many have been reporting the fly 
tipping issues via the website but this is now becoming an ongoing issue and 
raising concerns for residents as they are noticing rats and foxes in the area.  
 
Regarding anti-social behaviour, residents have been contacting the police, 
however many are concerned about their safety when reporting anti-social 
behaviour. How will you help residents feel safe and comfortable in 
Wealdstone and what will you do to prevent fly tipping occurring on a regular 
basis?” 
 
 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Antonio Weiss 
   
Asked of: Councillor Anjana Patel, Portfolio Holder for 

Highways, Infrastructure and Community Safety 
 
 
Question 2:   
“Please could the Portfolio Holder update on the current situation regarding 
the goodwill to all junction improvements and the proposed timeline of the 
works involved?” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Questioner:  Councillor Simon Brown 
   
Asked of: Councillor Pritesh Patel, Portfolio Holder for Adult 

Services and Public Health 
 
Question 3:   
“Given the lack of announcements in the Chancellors recent Autumn 
Statement regarding funding support to local councils for adult social care, 
what implications does the Portfolio Holder think this will have on next year’s 
budget given the increased cost pressures and what mitigations will be put in 
place?” 
 
 
 
Questioner:  Councillor Graham Henson 
   
Asked of: Councillor Anjana Patel, Portfolio Holder for 

Highways, Infrastructure and Community Safety 
 
Question 4:   
“In Roxbourne and across the Borough residents are complaining about the 
lack of clearing of the fallen leaves from trees and also overflowing bins in our 
district and town centres. What is the Portfolio Holder doing to address these 
concerns?” 
 
 


